
 

 This Morning 
• Sermon Notes & Talks, a bulletin, and our Prayer 

Packet are at the Connect Center today. Stop by and pick 

one up!  

• Please check in to our in-person services today on the app 

or at the Connect Center. Thank you for helping us to keep 

our church family safe and informed.  

• Uptown Kids has programming during both services for 

kids birth through 5th grade! Check in for Uptown Kids is in 

the Lobby. The Family Worship Room is available still for 

parents with children still in the service.  

• Fusion 127 Youth is not meeting this morning. Students 

are encouraged to celebrate Easter with their families in 

the main worship service. 

• If you typically order offering envelopes, you can pick 

them up today at the Connect Center.  

Welcome 

to WASHINGTON ALLIANCE 
We’re so glad you’re here! 

April 11, 2021 

• Awana is every Wednesday from 6-7:30PM. Check in 

each evening is from 5:45 to 6.  

• The next meeting of The Edge: A Transitional Ministry for 

4th & 5th Graders will meet on Tuesday, May 18 at 6PM at 

the church. 

• Our VBS program Adventure at the Park will be June 

28-July 1 at Washington Park from 6-8:30PM each 

evening! VBS is for kids ages 3 to 6th grade. Register at 

adventureatthepark.com. 

 

Access a digital Connect Card, Sermon Notes & Talks, and a 

Prayer Request Form on our app or at washingtoncma.org.  

Connect with us at Washington Alliance by emailing 

connect@washingtoncma.org or calling us at  

724-705-0019. The church office is open Monday-Friday 

9AM-4PM.  

• Get the links for the Weekly Lesson at 

washingtoncma.org/uptownkids! The 

link is updated every Friday. 

News & Events 
• To express interest in any of our opportunities, email us at 

connect@washingtoncma.org or visit us at the Connect 

Center today!  

• Are you new to church here at Washington Alliance? We 

would love to get to know you, and we’d like to give you the 

chance to get to know us. Join us at our First Step 

Luncheon next Sunday, April 18, at 12:30PM following the 

second service. Register at the Connect Center or email us at 

connect@washingtoncma.org. 

• Join our Married People for a study of the book Love & 

Respect by Dr. Emerson Eggerichs! The study will start on 

April 16 and will happen every 1st and 3rd Friday of the 

month. Register with your spouse to attend at the Connect 

Center today or email us at connect@washingtoncma.org.  

• Men, come on out for a Wild Game Dinner hosted by the 

Men’s Ministry Team! The dinner will be on Saturday, April 

24, starting at 6PM. Register at the Connect Center, and sign 

up to bring a Wild Game Showcase Dish to share if you 

would like. Ladies, help the men out! Sign up to donate a 

side dish or dessert back at the Connect Center.  

  

• We are having a Spring Church Work Day on Saturday, 

May 1 starting at 8AM. These workdays typically go until 

noon. We need your help! More information and sign-ups 

are at the Connect Center. 

• Ladies, be sure to join the Women’s Ministry for The 

Gathering on Tuesday, May 4 at 7PM in the Lobby/ Fireside 

Room! See the Connect Center today for more information 

and to purchase a ticket for the event. The theme is Taco & 

T-Shirt Tuesday! 

• Fusion 127 Youth is collecting your used items for the 

annual Pike Days Sale taking place May 14-15. Gather your 

items and hold on to them until the week of May 9! All 

proceeds from the sale go to support our youth as they 

attend retreats and conferences throughout the year. 

• Interested in joining a small group? Be sure to pick up 

our Small Groups Card at the Connect Center today! 

• Wanting to stay more connected with church 

announcements? Be sure to follow us on Facebook or 

Instagram. Also, register for our Friday Phone Call that 

includes all of our events and announcements. Fill out a 

Connect Card to express your interest. 

 

• Fusion127 Youth is meeting in-person on 

Wednesday evenings here at the church! 

Middle School meets 6:00PM-7:30PM, 

and High School meets 7:30PM-9PM.  

 

New here? For us, church is so much more than just a Sunday service and we want you to know that there’s a place 

that’s perfect for you at Washington Alliance, and one of the best ways to get connected with us is to fill out our Connect 

Card. If you’re joining us in person, head to the Connect Center, or if you’re online, visit our app or washingtoncma.org to 

fill out a Connect Card. We would like to give you a special gift just for connecting with us today! 

 


